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ENERGY EXPERT WARNS OF SERIOUS DEFLATIONARY FINANCIAL CRISIS

Renowned finance and energy expert Nicole Foss, who will tour Australia next month, warns that a decades-long credit expansion based on a credit bubble is ending. As a consequence, we are in the grip of a serious deflationary financial crisis. 
Ms Foss says that financial bubbles have burst in the past but we have been able to recover because of the ready supply of cheap energy. This time, we will not recover because energy, particularly oil, will become increasingly more expensive. 
According to Ms Foss, energy shortages, along with climate change, population growth, food insecurity and political unrest, are forming a “perfect storm” that will disrupt our whole industrial system. 
British-born Canadian resident Nicole Foss writes as “Stoneleigh” on the web-site http://theautomaticearth.blogspot.com/. In her presentations in Australia next month, she will discuss what is coming, why it is coming, what people can do about it, and how urgent it is. 
Ms Foss’s has degrees in biology and law and has received two major university prizes. While living in the UK she was a Research Fellow at the Oxford Institute for Energy Studies. 
Ms Foss is featured in a number of videos and recordings, for example: http://www.youtube.com/watch?NR=1&v=FqRGVNUK5x0 and http://sheffield.indymedia.org.uk/2010/06/453356.html
Details of her Australian tour can be found at: www.facebook.com/pages/Nicole-Foss-Australian-Speaking-Tour/286744101374651?sk=info
INTERVIEWS: Nicole Foss is available for interviews over the phone from North America from now, or in Australia from the 8 February. Please contact Serenity Hill on 0411 878 063 or serenity.hill@gmail.com
Local contacts:

Sunshine coast (8-10 Feb): John Isaacs-Young (Transition Nambour) jjbyaa@westnet.com.au
Coffs Harbour (11 Feb): Nick Rose nick@foodconnect.com.au
Bungendore NSW (12 Feb): Danny O’Brien (Mulloon Institute) danny@themullooninstitute.org
Canberra (13 Feb): Jenny Goldie (ACT Peak Oil) jenny.goldie@optusnet.com.au
Daylesford (16 Feb): Koos Hulst (SHARE - Sustainable Hepburn Association) (koos@saultestate.com.au)
Melbourne (17-19 Feb): Serenity Hill (Transition Darebin) serenity.hill@gmail.com
Geelong (21 Feb): Doug Rolfe (Transition South Barwon) gecko_dug@yahoo.com.au
Gippsland (22 Feb): Lloyd Morcom (Transition Corner Inlet) cornerinlettransition@gmail.com
Adelaide (23 Feb): John Coulter (Sustainable Population Australia) jrpfc@bigpond.com
Fremantle (24 Feb): Tim Darby (Ecoburbia) stay@thepaintedfish.com.au
